Phygical Education
with Mr. Joneg

If you have any questions
please contact me at my email
nsorokopudjones@wsdl.org

Thanks!

Hi, I'm Nathan Jones, the Physical
Education teacher at Weston. I'm
delighted to return for my second
year at Weston, this time in the
gym. I'm truly looking forward to
meeting all my new students and
kicking of f the school year!

About Me:

In my free time, I enjoy playing
soccer and hockey, and I also love
going for runs. When I'm not on
the field or the ice, you'll of ten
find me with a good book in hand.
The movie theatre is one of my
favourite places to relax, and I'm
always up for trying new foods and
exploring new places through




